
Panel Date Decision Action Response Date For 
Future 
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13/05/09 

 

Customer Services Monitoring Report 
 
Quarterly performance reports to be 
circulated informally to the Panel twice 
per year and formally twice per year. 

 
 
Report circulated at 
January 2011 Panel 
meeting. 

 
 
Next report due July 2011. 
 
 

 
 
07/07/11 

 
 

 
 
 
18/05/11 

 
 

 

Corporate Plan Working Group 
 
Councillors D M Tysoe and S Greenall   
have been appointed to the Corporate 
Plan Working Group. 
 

 
 
Quarterly performance 
reports to be submitted 
to all Overview and 
Scrutiny Panels. 

 
 
Corporate Plan Working Group met on 25th 
May 2011. Item appears elsewhere on the 
agenda. 

 
 
09/06/11 

 
 

 
 
 

 
10/6/10 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Visitor Development & Town Centre 
Vibrancy 
 
Received a presentation by the Head of 
People, Performance & Partnerships and 
the Sustainable Economic Development 
Manager. 
 
Requested a further report outlining the 
cost of the service and the benefits it 
brings to both the Council and the District. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Report to be submitted to future meeting. 
Advised that in view of the secondment of the 
Economic Development Manager this would 
be deferred until after March 2011. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

TBC 

 
 

 
15/0710 

 
 

Scrutiny of Partnerships 
 
Agreed to consider the Economic 
Prosperity & Skills Performance Report at 
a future meeting. 

 
 
 

 
 
Future of Strategic Partnership is currently 
being reviewed. Report will be forthcoming in 
due course. 

 
 

TBC 
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03/06/10 

 
 

 

Proposed Amendments to the 
Huntingdonshire District Council 
Budget 2010/11 
 
Requested a further report on public 
perception and the effectiveness of 
District Wide and on ways of reducing the 
cost of its production. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Following recent changes to District-wide, a 
report on communicating with residents to be 
submitted to July meeting.  

 
 
 
 
07/07/11 

 
 

 
 
 
 
14/04/11 
 
 
 
 

Huntingdon Multi-Storey Car Park 
 
Councillor M F Shellens and Mr R Hall 
reported on their investigations into the 
business case for the multi-storey car 
park in Huntingdon. 

  
 
Suggested that the Council should introduce 
a more detailed methodology for the 
assessment of the projects that it is 
considering, to include provision for social 
benefit and risk assessment. A report has 
been requested on terms for the 
methodology for this purpose. 

 
 
TBC 

 
 

 
13/01/11 

 
 
 
 

10/02/11 
 
 
 

 

Leisure Centres 
 
Presentation received at January 2011 
Panel meeting. Agreed to establish a 
working group with representatives of the 
Social Well-Being Panel.  
 
Agreed to extend remit to review whether 
an increase in income might be made by 
charging non-residents of the District a 
higher rate to use the Council’s leisure 
centres. 

 
 
 

 
 
Meetings held on 3rd March and 28th April. 
Panel to reappoint at May meeting. Next 
meeting 23rd June 2011. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
09/11/10 
 
 
 

Budget & Medium Term Plan 
 
Requested information on the CCTV 
Budget and on progress of discussions 
with partners. 
  

 
 

 
 
A report will be submitted to Environmental 
Well-Being Panel in due course. Request has 
been made to include the information referred 
to. Panel may also wish to consider the report 

 
 

TBC 
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 at this time. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Workplan Studies 
 
1. The employees Performance 

Development Review process 
 
 
2. The Financial Implications of the 

Council’s future housing 
responsibilities. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
This is being considered as part of the project 
reviewing the pay structure which is expected 
to conclude in Spring 2011. 
 
Scrutiny & Review Manager to provide copy 
of Cambridgeshire Local Investment Plan to 
Councillor Shellens when it became 
available. 

 
 
 
SPRING 
2011 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
10/03/11 

Affordable Housing 
 
Councillor M F Shellens requested details 
of the number of affordable housing 
properties categorised by number of 
bedrooms which had been let via the 
District Council’s waiting list over the 
course of the previous year. 

 
 
Request sent to Head 
of Housing Services. 

 

 
 
Information circulated on 6th April 2011. 
Agreed that the Social Well-Being Panel 
should be asked to look into the availability of 
larger houses for letting through the Council’s 
housing register. 

 

 
 
 
10/02/11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A14 Improvements 
 
Received an update on the steps that are 
being taken to pursue this matter with the 
Government. Panel to receive further 
updates on progress. 
 
Requested detailed information on the 
condition and maintenance of the A14 
Viaduct. 

 
 
 

 
 
Updates on progress to be provided in due 
course. 
 
 
 
The condition and status of the Viaduct is 
currently being considered by the Highways 
Agency following the cancellation of the A14 
scheme and its future will also be the 
consideration of the wider A14 Study to be 
undertaken by the Department of Transport 
which is due to report by summer 2012. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


